
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 15th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

5SM/SW walk to woods 

On Thursday 18th April 2024, 5SM/SW will be walking to the woods behind school for an upcoming art 

lesson. This will be heavily weather dependent, but all being well, the children will be leaving school at 

13:00 for approximately one hour. 

Please ensure that your child comes with a spare pair of shoes for the walk as the woods are usually 

very muddy. Please can you also make sure your child brings a bag for these shoes to go in to ensure a 

lack of disruption when back at school. 

We thank you in advance for your support in your child’s education. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr S J Walker  

Assistant Head of School 

 


